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The situation with the Covid-19 outbreak is changing rapidly. In recent days, many more 

countries have decided to extend school closures into May and June, making it impossible for 

many of our schools to hold examinations. 

We have been consulting closely with our global community of schools, who need as much 

certainty as possible at an uncertain time. Our priority is to protect the safety and wellbeing 

of our students and teachers, ensure fairness for all our students and support them in 

continuing with their education. 

Today, therefore, we have taken the difficult decision not to run our international 

examinations in the May/June 2020 series in any country. This includes Cambridge IGCSE, 

Cambridge O Level, Cambridge International AS & A Level, Cambridge AICE Diploma and 

Cambridge Pre-U. 
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